
 Jackson County Water is raising the cost of a water service.  A 

routine ¾” water service will be $2500.00 as of October 1. The increase in material costs 

as well as other costs have forced us to increase the cost of a new service. This fee is the 

same for a meter on the same side of the road as the main, or one requiring a bore from 

the other side of the road, as long as it is within the minimum footage. 

 

  

 


